KEENE TOWNSHIP BOARD MEETING
July 9, 2024

Present: T Hardy, B Hulliberger, T Lewis, B Schafer, & C Wojcik
Absent: No One
The meeting started at 7:05 PM with the pledge.

Corey made a Motion to accept the minutes from the June Board Meeting.
Motion made by Corey, 2™ by Brett. All In Favor, Motion Passed.

Treasury Report: Taylor gave an update on all the Keene Township balances. Taylor
is still working on the PILT money.

Clerks Report: Tami went over she is getting ready for the election on August 6, 2024.
A Motion was made by Corey, 2" by Tami to pay the bills for the last month. All In
Favor, Motion Passed.

Reports: Corey read over the Planning Commission meeting minutes from
June 13, 2024. All PC Board member were at the meeting. The next meeting
will be held on August 7, 2024,

Brad Potter gave an update on the different happening going on with White’s Bridge.

Zoning Admin Report: Jeanne gave her report on the different things happening in
Keene Township.

Committee Reports: Regarding the Survey Comm. & the Cemetery Comm. There were
no updates at this time.

Technology Report:  Cori Wilbur gave an update on the committee regarding what items
they would still like to purchase for the Township. The internet has not been all the way
switched over to Starlink at this time.

Supervisor Report: Bob made a motion to approve a spending budget of $1000.00 for
miscellaneous office supplies for the Township. This was 2™ by Corey. All In Favor,
Motion Passed.

Bob asked Nick from Invenergy to talk about the upcoming open house for Solar. This will be
held at the Saranac High School in the cafeteria on July 30, 2024 from 6 to 8 PM. Everyone is
welcome to attend. Jeanne was asked if she could please put this out on the Keene Township




website.

Bob also spoke about the New Chart of Accounts is all set up except the
Tax Account.

Bob also wanted to Thank Christine Hendrick for all her work she did when Kara’s computer
was wiped out after the Recall Election. Nate Wolff led everyone applauding for Christine
for all her work.

A Motion was made to adjourn the meeting at 8:50. Motion made by Corey, 2™ by Tami
All In Favor,

Submitted by T Hardy
Clerk




